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To:  RDA Steering Committee   

From: Damian Iseminger, Technical Team Liaison Officer   

Subject: Formal response to RSC/LanguagesWG/2023/1 

The Technical Team Liaison Officer supports all of the recommendations of the working group, with one 

caveat.  

Recommendation 4c, specifically in the revision of the Condition located at 

https://access.rdatoolkit.org/en-US_ala-513b9b29-2696-3a43-b3c5-a1033d40b114/div_lth_yg4_5fb, 

the deletion of the final sentence and the addition of the final conjunction is not necessary. The “and” is 

implicit in the separate sentences. 
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